
**Public Comments -- Please limit comments to 3 minutes. 

 

Keweenaw County Planning Commission 

Regular Meeting 
Minutes December 14, 2017 

 

Keweenaw County Courthouse 4:05 PM 

 
Roll Call: Jon Soper, Retiring Chair John Parsons, Vice Chair, 

  Richard Schaefer, Excused Tom Hall, Member, Retiring 

  Steve Siira, Member  Ned Huwatschek, Excused 
  Barry Koljonen, Member Dan Steck, Member 

  Jim Vivian, Commissioner  

  Ann Gasperich Zoning Administrator 
 

5 Member quorum is present, and the meeting was appropriately posted.  The 

regular meeting date and time were changed since the courthouse was closed on 

December 5th due to a snow day.    
 

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 
 

M/S John/Tom to approve the agenda, passed.  
 

M/S John/Dan to approve the minutes of the Regular Meeting on October 31, 
2017, passed.  

 
Guests: none  

 

Public Comment none 

 
Communications none 

 
Unfinished Business 

 M/S Jon/Steve to strike item b “such establishments shall be restricted in 

their use to occupants of the park”, passed.  Ann will present to Board of 
Commissioners on December 20th, 2017. 

 

New Business 
        The Commission reviewed and made recommendation for the letter to send to 

property owners with RV’s.  The letter will be mailed out after the 1st of the year. 

 

The Zoning Administrator’s Report – Ann informed the Commission of an inquiry 
from Jason Robinson of Brickside Brewery in Copper Harbor to expand.  “The 

expansion is to primarily allow for the doubling of in house floor space at our 

current establishment.” Due to the nature of the business in Resort Service any 
change will need to be reviewed. 

  

Report from the ZBA – Steve gave the report speaking specifically to the section on 
signs and the qualifications for a basement.  

 

Final Public Comments - None 



**Public Comments -- Please limit comments to 3 minutes. 

 

 

Commission Final Comments –Jon Soper and Tom Hall were both profusely thanked 
for their dedication to the Planning Commission.  Words cannot express the 

gratitude of the Commission and the Board of Commissioners for the many years of 

service these two men gave to Keweenaw County.  Both  

 
Next regular meeting January 30, 2018 6:00 PM 

 

M/S Jon/Tom for the last time to adjourn the meeting at 4:50 


